
 
 
 
 
 

 
25th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Carers and Families 
 
We have a Mobile Farm coming into Early Years for a Hands On Activity Day for 
our children in Nursery, Gems and the Sunshine Group on Wednesday 8th May. 
The children will see lots of different animals such as goats, alpacas and lambs. 
The children will really enjoy the experience of being up so close to these animals, 
stroking and feeding them. 
 
Your child will also be having a treat of an ice cream on this day. 
 
However, it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution if the activity is to take 
place.  A voluntary contribution of £4.00 per pupil is required to ensure that the 
activity takes place.   
 
There is no obligation to contribute and no pupil in the group will be omitted from 
seeing the performance, but it will be necessary to have substantial voluntary 
contributions in order that this activity takes place. 
 
If you are able to, could you please make the payment on ParentPay. If you do not 
have ParentPay, we can create a username and password for you to sign up. If you 
need help doing this, there is always a staff member available in the school office. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs K A Swales 
Headteacher 
 

 


